Guidelines for Writing Sabbatical Reports:

The Faculty Handbook (p. 27, section 2.c.3.) notes “Faculty members on leaves of any kind shall
submit a written report on their activities to the president on completion of the leave.” This is
the basis for requiring reports on sabbaticals.

Faculty members’ sabbatical reports, should be submitted to the President, the Provost and, to
the faculty member’s chair and dean.

Sabbatical reports should be complete but need not be long. The sabbatical report should
include:

e A brief summary of the activities and projects in the sabbatical proposal

e An account of progress made on each of the sabbatical activities and projects, to include
complete bibliographic reference on any written or otherwise published products, e.g.,
articles, recordings, web pages, etc.

e An explanation of how the faculty member’s sabbatical activities and projects have/are
contributing to their teaching, scholarship, and university citizenship as they return to
their responsibilities

e Other information the faculty member deems relevant to a professional report on the
sabbatical year.

Returning from Sabbatical:

Due — September 12 | Due — September 19

Abstract due from
Faculty

Report due within one
month of return from leave.

The sabbatical report is due to the President and Provost, with copies to the chair and dean, on
September 19. These should be submitted on paper with signature as well as electronically.

A brief (150-200 word) abstract of the sabbatical report, succinctly describing the project(s),
what’s accomplished, its value, the students, and the program is due to the Provost’s office by
September 12. Submit electronically to provost@plu.edu. It is crucial that the office receive
the abstract by the due date. The abstract is part of a report to the Board of Regents on faculty
sabbaticals. Write it for that audience.
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